Minutes of Pine Hollow SSD for 4/5/16

Meeting called to order 6:40pm.

· Attendee's

Gerry Javier President, Debbie Armstrong Vice President, Barbara Nees Secretary, Connie Asmar Treasurer, Bob Scheirber Trustee and, Bob Valinoti Trustee. A quorum for 4/5/16 meeting was formed.

- Meeting for May 3, 2016 has been cancelled.
- The next board meeting will be held on June 7, 2016 at 6:30pm, and the budget approval meeting is to be held immediately after at 7pm. The legal add for the budget meeting needs to be in the paper 14 days prior to the June 7, 2016 budget approval meeting.
- In the next board meeting held on June 7, 2016, we will follow a new format for the meeting to be conducted. See attached for new format.
- Debbie and Barbara's letter to the Pine Hollow homeowners regarding increasing taxes will go out this
 week through regular mail. Bob Scheirber made motion to send the letter, and Bob Valinoti second. Board
 approved 6-0. See attached letter to Pine Hollow homeowners.
- Debbie made note that BOCC is being paid with Pine Hollow account debit card, and should be paid by check.
- Resident Rick Armstrong brought to the boards attention that the sprinkler on the North side of the entrance is not working properly.
- Meeting adjourned 7:35pm.